
 

 

Logging on to the Parent Portal 

1. Keeping data safe is a priority for the School. We are using Microsoft 
Azure two-factor authentication. You will receive an invitation from 
Microsoft Invitations and it will appear as per the screenshot below. 

 

2. Click on Get Started in the email. 

3. If you have a Microsoft Azure AD account or a Microsoft Account, you 
will be requested to enter your password to login. If you have forgotten 
your password, please click on the Forgot password link to reset. You 
will then be redirected to review permissions Screen. (skip to step 4) 

If you do not have an Azure AD account or Microsoft Account, you will 
be prompted to create one. 

 



 

You are then requested to verify the email address 

 

 

You will then be redirected to the Review permissions screen. 



4. In the Review permissions screen you can review our privacy 
statement and accept the terms. 

 

In order to protect your account, the School has turned on Multi-Factor 
Authentication and you will then be requested to provide your mobile 
phone number. 

 

 



 

 

 

Once your account is verified via your mobile phone, click on the Done 
button and you will then be able to access the Sydney Grammar School 
Parent Portal. 

If you have trouble creating or accessing your account please contact 

Technical Services at helpdesk@sydgram.nsw.edu.au or by ringing  

9332 5859 and one of our friendly staff will contact you to assist. 


